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U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE) proposes to amend its regulations
by changing the admission period of F, J and | individuals from duration of status to
admission for a fixed time period. ICE said that admitting individuals in those
categories for a fixed period will require those who wish to remain in the United
States beyond their authorized admission period to apply for an extension of stay
with U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services or to leave the United States and
apply for admission with U.S. Customs and Border Patrol at a port of entry.

If finalized without change, the rule would make the biggest changes to regulation of
international students and scholars in 20 years. Written comments on the proposed
rule are due by October 26, 2020, via the method identified in the notice.



